
November 1, 2018 

Mr. Randy McNeil 
Timber Kraft LLC 
2701 Duckswater St 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Mr. McNeil: 
I own the house next to your property at 204 E. Nettleton. I'm currently 
in a dispute with the neighbor at 208 (on the opposite side of my house 
from your house). It involves a property dividing fence that I built in my 
driveway, which my neighbor Jon Dorsey (208 E. Nettleton) filed a com-
plaint with the City Zoning a Planning office about. I've been dealing 
with harrassment from this Neighbor for over 6 years, and this is just his 
latest attempt to prove he is the worst neighbor I've ever had in 25 
years of living in my home. 

I am in process of applying for a variance with Zoning and Planning 
board to settle this issue. I was told by their office that I need to contact 
both of my adjoining neighbors making you aware of this issue. 

There will be a hearing on 12/18/2015 regarding this matter. I am 
aware that your houses next to me are in process of being sold and are 
currently vacant, so I am sending this to your residence per the City's 
request. 

If you need to ask me anything further, please feel free to call or text me 
anytime. 870-273-4777 

Thank you: 

Dan Ferguson 
206 E. Nettleton Ave 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 
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